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September 22, 2017

Town of Kingsville
2021 Division Road North
Kingsville, Ontario, N9Y 2Y9

Attention: Sandy Kitchen, Deputy Clerk-Council Services
Corporate Services Department

Dear Ms. Kitchen,

Pelee Island Winery is in the process of submitting to the AGCO an application for “By the Glass” —
Manufacturer’s Limited Liquor Sales Licence. This licence will allow Pelee Island Winery to sell and serve
our wine to patrons for consumption in single servings on our manufacturing site. AGCO requires a
municipal resolution to indicate the support of the local community. Attached for your review is a site
plan indicating the area in consideration for the licence. We look forward to receiving the municipal
resolution in support of our application.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or require additional information.

Sincerely,
Liz Bennett

Executive Assistant

Encl. Pelee Island Winery - Site Plan



